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Wednesday 4th November 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

EYFS Parent Consultation Arrangements – Autumn Term 2015 

  

Meetings with parents and carers will take place on Wednesday 25th November.  

 

The school will be closed to EYFS on that day to enable us to meet with all families. 

 

These meetings are an opportunity to find out how your child has settled in EYFS, what their learning 

interests and motivations are and what the next steps in their learning are. 

 

You will also have opportunity to speak to Katie or Mitch about Music or PE if you wish.  They will be  

based in the Community Room for a drop-in session. 

           
The signing up sheets for making an appointment will be displayed at the entrance to your child’s 

classroom from tomorrow morning so please chose the slot that is most suitable for you. Demand 

at certain times of the day is high so please be prepared to be as flexible as possible. Please aim to 

arrive at least 5 minutes before your appointment time. Each meeting is kept strictly to 15 minutes 

and so if you are late your meeting will be shorter. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you all on the 25th. 

 

Please note, the school will also be closed for children in KS1 (Y1 & Y2) and KS2 (Y3, Y4, Y5 

& Y6) for the afternoon of Wednesday 25th November. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Robin Warren 

Head Teacher 
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